
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/9/2015 10:43:34 AM
Subject: FW: Recleim Graniteville SC - recycling the appliances, heating and air conditioning 

systems

Please reference the email below from Doug Huffer, President of Recleim regarding assistance. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Huffer [mailto:dhuffer@recleim.com]
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2015 6:25 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
Subject: Recleim Graniteville SC

Katherine,

This is Doug Huffer, President of Recleim in Graniteville SC. In response to communication from Tom 
Youngs office, Recleim would like to know how we can assist with the storm damage In so much of 
recycling the appliances, heating and air conditioning systems etc at our facility here. With the 
Governors and your office backing this project since the beginning it seems like a great solution 
instead of sending them to junk dealers and or land fills.

If the program is through fema let us know who we need to contact if you have that info . I know 
things are moving very quickly and I can be reached via email or cell.. 803.507.5803

Thanks so much for your consideration .
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